THE LETTERS OF DR UMAR AZAM:  LETTER NO. L1791
To: Br Izharul Siddiqui      
Dated: 16th September 2001
 
Dear Br Izharul Siddiqui,
Assalamu Alaikum,
Thank you so much for sending your favourable comments on the website. You can help in the following ways:
1. Tell your friends the address of my website. Ask that EACH browser send me his/ her comments.
2.  Each family may DOWNLOAD any/ all book(s).
3.  School children may use information for school projects.
4. Could you arrange for someone to TRANSLATE my book into URDU.
5. If you could draw the existence of my site to local radio/ newspapers, that would be exciting!
6. Could you put notices up in e.g. Community Centres in your area, publicising the website.
7. If any of your friends have a website, could they provide a LINK to my site?
May Allah Most High Bless You! Ameen! 
Dr Umar Elahi Azam     B.A.  (Hons, Ph.D, Dip.FJ  
AUTOR 
